
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
445 TWELFTH STREET SW
WASHiNGTON DC 20554

MEDIA BUREAU ENGINEER: Dale Bickel
AUDIO DIVISION TELEPHONE: (202) 418-2706
APPLICATION STATUS: (202) 418-2730 FACSIMILE: (202) 418-1410
HOME PAGE: www.fcc.gov/mb/audio/ E-MAIL: dalebickel@fcc.gov

August 13, 2014

Erwin G. Krasnow
Garvey Scubert Barer
1000 Potomac Street NW, Fifth Floor
Washington, DC 20007

Re: KJHM (FM), Denver, CO
Max Radio of Denver, LLC
Facility Identification Number: 38629
Special Temporary Authority (STA)
BESTA-20 1 40807AA1

Dear Counsel:

This is in reference to the request filed August 7, 2014, on behalf of Max Radio of Denver, LLC
("Max Radio"), seeking an extension of the STA granted May 7, 2014. Max Radio explains that a
replacement antenna is expected in August with installation afterward. Because the antenna system is
mounted on a very tall tower, it is not easily repaired. Max Radio proposes continued reduced power
operation, and also to maintain limited operation directly through its licensed booster facility, KJHM-
FMI (Facility ID No. 162588) during the periods when the main KJHM facility is silent.

The Special Temporary Authority extension IS GRANTED to permit KJHM to continue reduced power
operation, or to go silent, as needed, and to transmit directly via FM booster station KJHM-FM 1,
pending repairs to the licensed main antenna system. Max Radio must advise the Commission when
licensed operations resume. Max Radio must use whatever means are necessary to protect workers and
the public from radiofrequency exposure in excess of the Commission's exposure guidelines. See 47
CFR § 1J310.

This authority expires on November 13, 2814.

Sincerely,

Dale Bickel
Senior Engineer
Audio Division
Media Bureau

cc: Max Radio of Denver, LLC
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